
STUDENT AGENCY STAR
Student AgencyStar

of the W
eek

September 27th, 2024

Awarded to:

Pronghorn Ridge Middle School

Jackson

of the Week

Jackson Allard is a true PRMS
rockstar! His kindness, thoughtfulness,
and willingness to help others set him
apart. Whether in the classroom or
with friends, Jackson always puts in
his best effort and tackles every
challenge with a smile. His positive
energy is contagious, and he’s the kind
of student who inspires everyone
around him. We’re confident Jackson's
future is incredibly bright, and we can't
wait to see all the amazing things he’ll
accomplish. Keep shining and rocking,
Jackson!
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Principal Friedrich proudly recognized
Ken May and the Quad City Church

members as September's Volunteer VIPs.
Over the summer, they went above and
beyond, helping move two facilities with

smiles and a can-do attitude. Their
dedication made a big difference, and

they are truly appreciated!

Diana Frost 
was

honored as
September’s

HUSD
Classified

VIP!

Julie Spencer 
was 

honored as
September’s

HUSD 
Certified 

VIP!
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This week, we’re thrilled to highlight an incredible first-grade teacher, Rachel
Wylie, who exemplifies dedication and passion for intentional reading
instruction! Rachel’s clear embrace of district initiatives, along with her
commitment to Project Momentum and the PLC+ work led by Melissa

Tannehill and Jennifer Kahn, truly sets her apart. She skillfully helps her
students “ignore the distractions” around them, creating a focused and
positive learning environment that fosters a love for reading. Thank you,
Rachel, for your inspiring work and for making such a difference in our

classroom community! 
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We're bringing you updates about the amazing things happening
within our district! We need your GOOD NEWS stories about HUSD

students and team members. 
Share them at pr@humboldtunified.com. 

The Bradshaw Mountain Bike
Team started the season

strong with two first-place
victories! Isaac W.

dominated his category,
taking the top spot in both

races. Though small in
numbers, this team is

showing they're a force to
be reckoned with on the

trails!

The ELL Department held an Orientation meeting for Babbel, an online language
program. The district offers free online English classes to parents of English

Learners. Throughout the year, they are supported by our Babbel Coordinator,
Judith Garcia.  By learning English, among many other benefits of becoming

bilingual, parents can better support their students on their education journey.
If you have any questions, you may contact judith.perez@humboldtunified.com
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